
Submitter: Diane Rosonke 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB3592 

Dear Legislators, 

I am an emergency medicine physician currently practicing at a hospital where the 

Family Birth Center has been closed. This is devastating, unsafe, immoral and 

inhumane to our patients and local community. 

 

I am writing in support of House Bill 3592. Our patients deserve the standard of care, 

which includes life saving obstetrical care.  

 

Thank you so much for your time and consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

Diane Kang Rosonke, MD 

 


